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Employer Bulletin 

We’re back...with another webinar! 
A live webinar focusing on Pension Adjustment (PA) 
Calculations is coming your way. This webinar will go 
over the tools available on the MEPP website that will 
assist you in calculating the PAs you report on your 
employees’  T4s. This webinar is being offered on two 
dates - you only need to register for one. 

Register now for the session of your choice.

December 12, 2024
9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

January 16, 2025
1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Is there a topic you would like featured in a future webinar?  
Send your suggestion to erc.mepp@plannera.ca to let us know. You will find 
upcoming learning events on the Learning Events page under the Employers 
tab on the website.

November 2024

Contribution rates
The contribution rates for 2025  
remain unchanged.

Holiday office hours
Our office will be closed on 
December 25 & 26 2024 and 
January 1, 2025.

Year-end information
MEPP’s year-end is December 
31, 2024. Please submit your 
final 2024 contributions, 
member updates, enrolments 
and terminations by January 
13, 2025. This will ensure the 
information on the member’s 
annual statement is complete and 
accurate. 

Our email addresses 
have changed
Our email address has changed. 
Effective December 31, 2024, the  
@peba.gov.ca email address will 
no longer be supported. If you 
haven’t already done so, please 
update your records to use our 
new email @plannera.ca.

You can reach us at:

erc.mepp@plannera.ca 
Penny.Kirkpatrick@plannera.ca 
Darlene.Glowa@plannera.ca 

Please check 
your inbox for 
the Employer 
Satisfaction 
Survey. We are committed 
to ensuring the services you 
receive meet and exceed your 
expectations. Survey to be sent in 
the second week of December.

Employer Satisfaction 
Survey

Now is a great time to setup Electronic Payments
Below are options available to submit your payments electronically:

1.	 By Online Bill Payments

2.	 By Electronic Fund Transfer (EFT)

Avoid the risk of late payment and administrative fees. 

Register NowRegister Now
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